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Dilation Notice 

 

The Florida Board of Optometry and the American Optometric Association recommend a dilated eye 

examination to fully assess the health of your eyes.  Without dilation, a condition with the potential for the 

partial or total loss of vision may exist and go undetected.  Dilation is part of a complete eye examination and 

does not cost extra.  If you/your child recently had an eye examination with dilation by another eye doctor, we 

ask that you provide a copy of that examination to our office.   

 

Dilation will cause sensitivity to light and will make your child’s near vision blurry temporarily.  Our office will 

provide you with disposable sunglasses to minimize the sensitivity.  If you have any questions, the Doctor will 

be happy to discuss dilation with you. 

  


